South Derbyshire Running Club

AGM Item Proposal

Club Championship Events

I wish to propose an additional item for the agenda where we discuss which leagues are used for the Club Championship. There has been recent confusion with the change to how one enters LRRL races resulting in the Kibworth 6 to be withdrawn as a qualifying event; thus causing friction within the club.

A number of club members had entered the event and in my own personal case the only reason for entering was the Club Championship. Having it withdrawn from the  Club Championship I feel was the incorrect decision by the Committee.

I would like to propose that as a club we drop the LRRL races from the Club Championship and instead integrate additional Derby Summer League races as well as Derby Runner League XC events.

Thank you for your consideration.
